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STATEMENT FROM RACINE COUNTY EXECUTIVE JONATHAN DELAGRAVE 
 
 

Racine – Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave issued the following statement 
today: 

 

“We are thrilled that a company of this magnitude has recognized the business 
opportunities available in Wisconsin. We will be proud to have them as part of our great 
state. 

 
“While we would welcome this type of investment in Racine County, it is our policy not 
to comment on speculation around potential development opportunities.   
 
 
“We are also committed to transparency. If and when we have further information that 
we are able to share, we will engage in a full dialogue with the community. 
 
“Thank you.   
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